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Nomination Letter

Dear Mr Moroza-Rasmussen,

On behalf of the Liberal Democrats, | am writing to nominate Baroness Sal Brinton for
the position of ALDE Party Vice President.

Baroness Brinton has long been committed to upholding our values of liberalism and
internationalism. Currently, she is the Liberal Democrat Spokesperson for Health in
the House of Lords, and has interests in education, skills and learning. She is also an
elected member of the Bureau and has been leading the review on ALDE Individual
Membership.

| have no doubt that she would be an exemplary Vice President. Please do not
hesitate to contact Mrs Pucher of our International Office if you would like any further

details.

Yours sincerely,
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Sir Ed Davey MP
Leader, Liberal Democrats
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